The Hill Country Alliance Presents
STARRY, STARRY SKIES

Preserving a Natural Wonder in the Texas Hill Country

As we travel away from urbanized areas in to the Hill Country, the night skies become filled with light from stars millions of light years away. We look up with wonder and awe and a humbling sense of our place in the universe. However, as urbanization pushes west out of Austin, we are in jeopardy of losing our ability to simply look up and see the stars. We must pay attention to how we light our way at night so we can preserve our starry night views – and much more.

Light pollution and effective outdoor lighting are the topics of a free, informative workshop sponsored by the Hill Country Alliance (HCA):

Effective Outdoor Lighting to Reduce Light Pollution,

Thursday, March 23

6:30 – 7 p.m. - Networking

7– 8:30 p.m. - Workshop
Star Hill Ranch, 15000 Hamilton Pool Road

    (just 1 mile from the intersection of Hwy 71 and Hamilton Pool Road)

Presented by Cindy Luongo Cassidy, founder of Texas Light Brigade and

   member of the International Society for Dark Skies.

Please RSVP to Christy@HillCountryAlliance.org or 560-3135. 
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Effective outdoor lighting has many benefits. The way many outdoor lights are designed and installed, however, neither takes into account the nature of the human eye nor current scientific knowledge on outdoor lighting. Poorly designed or installed outdoor lighting wastes billions of dollars each year in energy costs. It also reduces safety, jeopardizes security, diminishes property values, irritates neighbors, damages our immune systems and interferes with plants and wildlife. 

The cure to light pollution is easy and cost effective. HCA invites homeowners, landowners, Hill Country businesses, homebuilders and developers to join us on March 23 to learn about many ways that light pollution can be diminished and starry night skies preserved for the enjoyment and benefit of all.

The Hill Country Alliance (HCA) is a non-profit organization whose purpose is to raise public awareness and build community support around the need to preserve the natural resources and heritage of the Central Texas Hill Country. 
For more information, contact Christy Muse at 560-3135, or visit www.hillcountryalliance.org.
